HZ Props RE, Itd

Popeyes

April 18, 2017

RE: POPEYES
7 W Dundee Rd.
Arlington Heights, IL 60004

To whom it may concern:

We are seeking a variance in regards to the signage allowed at 7 W Dundee Rd,
Arlington Heights. In the reimaging process at this site, we were allowed signage
on the North elevation only due to the fact the existing West elevation sign had
not been previously permitted. We believe it is crucial for visibility and increased
revenue that we have this second elevation branded. The West elevation is also
our front entrance and we believe having a sign over the door will be beneficial to
our customers.

Sincerely

Amin Dhanani

President
HZ Props RE, ltd
4415 Hwy 6

Sugar Land, Tx 77478




